

November 21, 2013

Chris Wilski C.A.W 584 16 Maplehurst Square Brampton On L6Z 1J6

Dear Chris:

On behalf of the Knights Table Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and clients, we thank you for your donation. Your contribution of 725 pounds of food assisted many families and individuals who are affected by hunger, poverty & homelessness in Peel.

With your help during Thanksgiving, our food support program collected a total of 105,698 pounds of food for October 2013.

Every day the Knights Table advances its mission to serve and empower vulnerable members of our community. We have seen many lives changed for the better through our programs & services. With your help and support we will continue to work together to alleviate hunger in Peel.

Thank you for making a difference in our community. Your generous contribution of food resources to help those affected by hunger, poverty and homelessness in the Peel community is greatly appreciated.

Please save the date and mark your calendar to join us for a spectacular fun filled evening at our 2014 Gala! Back by popular demand...Knights Table  $2^{nd}$  Annual Fundraising Gala will take place on Friday June 6, 2014, 6-10pm at the Pearson Convention Centre.

We thank you for your continued support to help those in need in our community.

Sincerely,

Michelle Douglas
Operations Manager